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FREE 2024 MSWD Conservation &
Groundwater Protection Calendars Now
Available 

Mission Springs Water District is proud to
announce the winners of its Community
Calendar Drawing Contest that took place
earlier this fall. Featuring student artwork
depicting water conservation and
groundwater protection efforts, copies of the
2024 MSWD Community Calendar are
available for pick-up at the District office
and at select locations throughout Desert
Hot Springs. 

“We have a lot of talented students in our community, and it is inspiring to see the creativity
they bring to these important topics,” said Government and Public Affairs Manager Marion
Champion. “Congratulations to our winners, and thank you to everyone who participated.”

Top honors were awarded to:  

Nahomy V. from Desert Hot Springs High School
Mason A. from Painted Hills Middle School 
Jose D. from Painted Hills Middle School 

Others included in the calendar: 

Emanuel D. from Desert Springs Middle School 
Victoria C. from Bella Vista Elementary
Coltin Y. from Cabot Yerxa Elementary 
Maximilian W. from CAVA/Private School 
Diego R. from Two Bunch Palms Elementary 
Kaylee H. from Bella Vista Elementary 
Joziah D. from Julius Corsini Elementary 
Jayden A. from Cabot Yerxa Elementary 
Emily N. from Cabot Yerxa Elementary   

https://www.mswd.org/mswd/page/mswd-announces-calendar-drawing-contest-winners-0


 

Participating students will receive a certificate of appreciation and a copy of the final calendar.
 For more information or to view the calendar online, please visit MSWD.org. 
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